BILL RICHARDSON
GOVERNOR

State of New Mexico ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT

Hazardous Waste Bureau
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303
Telephone (505) 428-2500
Fax (505) 428-2567
www.nmenv.state.nm.us



RON CURRY SECRETARY

CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

August 16, 2006

Colonel Scott D. West Commander 27th Fighter Wing 100 D.L. Ingram Boulevard Cannon Air Force Base, New Mexico 88103-5214

RE: EXTENSION APPROVAL FOR THE SUBMITTAL OF WORK PLAN FOR FIRE TRAINING AREA No. 4 CANNON AIR FORCE BASE, EPA ID NO. NM7572124454

Dear Colonel West:

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) received your extension request by fax on August 15, 2006 for the submittal of a work plan for corrective action activities at Fire Training Area No. 4.

NMED hereby approves of an extension request of approximately forty-five (45) additional days. Cannon Air Force Base (CAFB) must submit the work plan no later than September 22, 2006. CAFB must take all necessary steps to ensure that further delays do not occur.

Colonel West August 16, 2006 Page 2

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Cheryl Frischkorn at 505-428-2550.

Sincerely,

John E. Kieling

Manager

Permit Management Program

JEK:caf

cc:

C. Frischkorn, NMED HWB

L. King, EPA Region 6 (6PD-N)

Pete Zamie, CAFB

CAFB 2006 & Reading File